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RETURN TO COLLEGE GUIDELINES
As we prepare for returning to College, there are some guidelines that we need to follow in line
with the Public Health Order. 

Please ensure you are up to date with the College COVID-19 Safe Guidelines.

Please contact the College at any time on 9608 0088 or admin@thac.nsw.edu.au.

We thank you for your continued support and understanding as we navigate through this time as
a community. We look forward to seeing you all soon.

 

Copyright Thomas Hassall Anglican College. All Rights Reserved. 125 Kingsford Smith Ave, Middleton Grange NSW 2171 Page 1 of 1

https://newsletter.thac.nsw.edu.au/file/img8475jpg
https://newsletter.thac.nsw.edu.au/sites/default/files/College Covid Guidelines 2021 FINAL.pdf
mailto:admin@thac.nsw.edu.au

	IMG_8475.jpg

